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IMPORTANT NEWS FROM THE PRESIDENT    June 10, 2010 
 

As we end the year we still have lots to do, so be involved!   

 

First, we have our Dinner Meeting on June 22.  We will be inducting officers for the new year that starts 

in July.  Please come and support your leaders.  If you are not on the dinner list, contact Lion Jean 

Barlow if you plan to attend. 

 

We have two events on Saturday, June 26:  The Pride Ride and Pancake Breakfast starting at 8am at 

Jackson Street Park in Lakeville.  Lion Jim Foster and Lion Anne Weber are still in need of help for that 

day.  Call one of them to see how you can help. 

 

Also on June 26 is The Parade which is being chaired by Lion Don Milzarek.  The parade is set to start 

at 9am on Mangus Drive.  Lion Don says to contact him if you can be of service.  Both events should be 

fun! 

 

Lion Mike Wozny is busy putting together the 4-H Fair schedule.  This is our biggest fund raiser of the 

year and will be the event that takes the most people to work.  All able-bodied Lions are EXPECTED to 

work.  When Lion Mike contacts you be ready to volunteer to work.  Don’t make excuses.  Remember 

the Lions Motto: We Serve. 

 

On July 23, I am hosting our Annual Picnic at the Coveleski Stadium in South Bend.  Picnic starts at 

6:30pm and lasts until 8:30pm.  The ballgames starts at 7:30 and fireworks follow the game.  You must 

contact me for reservations.  This is my treat to you for all your hard work.  Please plan to come. 

 

A big thanks to Lion Howard Heines for a successful Port-a-Pit sale.  Over $1300 was raised for the 

Lakeville Park Board.  Lion Howard would like to thank all who helped. 

 

Lion Larry Dimick put together a great night of entertainment benefiting the Three Day Cancer Cure 

Walk which will be held in Chicago in August.  Over $1600 was raised.  A big thanks to all who helped.  

A special thanks to all the performers who donated their time and talents.  Thanks to Geri Gorka for 

taking tickets at the door. 

 

Thank you, Lions Bob and Sharon Feitz, for the hard work in organizing our club’s role in the Greene 

Township Lions Strawberry Festival to benefit Camp Millhouse. 

 

A big thanks to Lions Max and Bob Feitz, PDG Dave Court and Lion Ed Gorka for renovating the fair 

booth.  It looks like new!  It will be enjoyable to work in the repaired surroundings. 

 

Dues this year are $50.  Please pay as soon as possible.  If you cannot pay, call me to see if we can help.  

If you don’t pay and wish to be dropped from the club, please let me know by June 30. 

 

As I plan for the new year, I need your help.  This is your club and as such, I need your input on creating 

goals.  If you have any ideas, please let me know by July 13 so we can discuss them at the board 

meeting. 

 

We all wish DGE Paul and Lion Rose Russell an enjoyable and safe trip to Australia as Lion Paul 

becomes installed as District 25G Governor… Congrats Lion Paul, we are proud of you!! 

  



 

We are having a Pancake Breakfast July 31 at Newton Park.  I need someone to step forward and chair 

this event.  Please call me! 

 

A thanks goes out to Lion Jon Roush for organizing our golf outing and getting the sponsors.  By the 

time you receive this letter the outing will be over (June 12).   

 

If the success of our projects were measured by your participation, how successful would we be?  Be 

involved… Be a LION not a LINO (Lion In Name Only). 

 
  

Lion Dave Grenert 

Serving You to Serve Others   

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Tuesday, June 22 – Dinner Meeting – NewtonCenter – 7pm 

Saturday, June 26 – Pride Ride/Pancake Breakfast – Jackson Street Park, Lakeville - 8am 

Saturday, June 26 –Parade – Mangus Drive – 9am 

July 1-10 – 4H Fair Booth 

July 23 – Picnic – Coveleski Stadium – 6:30pm 

July 31 – Pancake Breakfast – Newton Park 


